
Am I a “critical worker” to the COVID-19 response?

Guidance for schools, childcare providers, colleges and local authorities in England on maintaining educational provision 

Yes No

Are both parents/carers “critical 
workers” to the COVID 19 

response?

Yes No

Are you able to keep your child safe 
at home?

i.e. that at least one parent/carer is 
working from home?

No Yes

THE SCHOOL CAN PROVIDE CARE FOR YOUR CHILD TO HELP YOU

Keep your child at home and don’t 
send them into school

As one parent/carer is not a ‘critical 
worker’, we strongly advise you to 
keep your child at home and don’t 

send them into school.

Whilst we understand the 
importance of you working from 

home, we strongly recommend that 
your child stays at home to limit the 

chances of the virus spreading.

www.torbay.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/public-health/coronavirus/
Torbay Council information, advice and guidance

www.gov.uk/coronavirus
Government Advice

https://www.torbaycdt.org.uk/
Community support

Useful Links
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https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
https://www.torbay.gov.uk/health-and-wellbeing/public-health/coronavirus/
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus
https://www.torbaycdt.org.uk/
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